
BUILDING PERMIT 

In accordance with city policy, the following building permit request is being published:  

Michael and Sherri Tyler to move in a 10’ x 12’ and 12’ x 30’ storage buildings at 812 N. 10
th

 

St., in the City of Chetopa.  A hearing on this building permit request shall be held at 7:00 p.m., 

March 7, 2017 before the Chetopa City Council at City Hall in Chetopa, Kansas.  Any person 

with objections, protests or comments regarding this permit being issued should appear before 

the City Council at the next scheduled meeting on the 7
th

 day of March 2017. 


